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POP-UP THRIFT

Stop by to pick up gently
used items, including
clothing and home goods.
The best part is everything
is free! The Pop-Up Thrift
is open to all students,
faculty, and staff. 

When: The first
Tuesday of each month
during the spring and
fall semesters.

Where: The Farmers
Market at the South

Walkway from 9 am to
3 pm.

To control the inflow and
outflow of items, we will

only accept donations
during the Pop-Up events

and at no other times
outside of the event.


